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Dear School Board, 
 

Our first week of the new school year is off to great start. We have had 100% 
attendance so far. Last Tuesday we had a walking field trip to observe the construction 
of the new chicken barn.  
 

We are pleased to have Jason Andreas coming to the colony again this year to teach 
the students' character education. Mrs. Christoferson did a wonderful 3D art project with 
the students last Thursday which we will share with the county superintendent. We have 
been enjoying outdoor PE in the beautiful fall weather. September 12th will be our first 
visit with the park rangers. 
 

Cindy Show/Ellen Christoferson 
 

 
 


